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Svitzer Renews Contract with APM Terminals Bahrain for Two Line Boats

July 14, 2023

COPENHAGEN, 14 July 2023: Svitzer, a leading global towage provider and part of A.P. Moller-Maersk, has renewed its contract with APM Terminals
Bahrain for the operation of two line boats that service vessels calling into Bahrain. The new contract runs until December 2027.

The two line boats serve coastal tankers and small vessels, including tugs and barges, providing connectivity and ensuring regional businesses
continue to thrive.

"The contract renewal signifies great cooperation between our companies and reinforces the strong relationship we have cultivated over the years. By
continuing to join forces, we demonstrate our commitment to delivering excellent services and maintaining the highest standards of safety, efficiency
and reliability," says Mohamed Taher Aguir, Managing Director — Bahrain & Liberia.

Svitzer is a leading towage provider in the AMEA (Africa, Middle East & Asia) region operating in 17 ports across 12 countries. Svitzer Bahrain
operates in all commercial and industrial terminals in Bahrain with towage, line handling and personnel transfer.



